
ANNUAL REPORT 
MAY 2015 - MAY 2016 

 

 Councillor Lindsay Whittle AM 

ADDRESS:  Ty Watkyn   TELEPHONE: 02920 831076 

  4A Church Road 

  Abertridwr 

  Caerphilly 

  CF83 4DL 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: lindsaywhittle@caerphilly.gov.uk 

 

ELECTORAL WARD:  Penyrheol 

 

PARTY: Plaid Cymru 

 

COUNCIL COMMITTEES  

Council 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNING BODY 

Cwm Ifor Primary School (Chair of Governors) 

Sengenydd School 

 

ATTENDANCE 

From May 2015 to May 2016 my attendance at Council meetings was as follows: 

Meeting      No. Attended  No. Held 

Council 11 14  

  

TRAINING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

N/A 

      

 



CONSTITUENCY ACTIVITY 

I do not hold surgeries my constituents prefer to contact me by telephone and email. 

 
I represented my ward at events and attended constituency events including: - 

The Caerphilly Food Festival in May 2015 

Aber Valley Choir Concert at St Helen’s Church 

Trecenydd Fun and Football Day on the 15th May 2015 

The Urdd Eisteddfod at LLanciach Fawr 

The Urdd Eisteddfod Crowning Ceremony 

The Trecenydd Fun Day 

I attended 4 Senghenydd Memorial Committee meetings. 

The Fun Day at Penyrheol 

Senghenydd School Twining Service and attended 3 Senghenydd School Governors 

meetings. 

 

I attended 5 Cwm Ifor School Governors meetings, the Cwm Ifor School Achievement Day 

and took part in the recruitment and selection interviews at the school. 

I spoke at the Memorial for Councillor Ray Davies at the Temple of Peace. 

I attended meetings of the Aber Valley Partnership. 

I gave advice to residents on planning matters including Ridgeway Golf Club and land at 

Hendredenny Road and attended site visits at the Energlyn Sidings and Hendredenny Road. 

I assisted residents at Glyn Fields with local issues. 

Undertook door-knocking sessions at Energlyn, Trecenydd, Senghenydd, Penyrheol, Glyn 

Fields, Ty Isfa, Hendredenny, Pen Rhos and 1st and 2nd Avenue where I introduced myself 

to local residents and also undertook several leaflet drops in those areas. 

I attended the Memorial Committee Annual Dinner, this annual event is the main focus of the 

committee’s fund raising. 

I attended meetings of the Trecenydd Residents Association. 

I attended the School Choir competition at Penyrheol Community Centre and the Vanguard 

Concert at Van Road Church. 

I also attended the Light-Up a Life Service at St Martin Church in December 2016 and the St 

Andrews Church Fete, along with the St David’s Hospice Christmas Fayre. 

I attended the Save the Children Event and Prize Presentation held at the Tourism 

Information Centre, Caerphilly. 

I made numerous representations on behalf of constituents to Housing, Environment, Social 

Services and Highways Departments. 


